Dear Members of the House Committee on Education,

| am writing to express my strong SUPPORT for H7727 in Rhode Island. The necessity
for this bill cannot be overstated; it addresses a critical need for urgent protection
required for REAL WOMEN from the intrusion and potential danger posed by mentally ill
men masquerading as their equals in arenas where they simply do not belong.

The biological differences between men and women are not just undeniable; they are
vast chasms of disparity. Men are inherently stronger, faster, and have an undeniable
physical advantage in sports. It's not just a matter of fairness; it's a matter of safety. The
idea that mentally ill men should compete in women's sports is not just absurd; it's
abhorrent. The recent incident where a young girl was injured on the field hockey pitch
by a mentally ill man is a glaring example of this dangerous farce. Is this the future we
want for our daughters, sisters, and mothers?

We're at a pivotal moment where we must choose between pandering to delusional
narratives or standing firm in the defense of our women. This bill, H7727. | urge you to
pass this bill. Let's prioritize the safety and rights of REAL WOMEN over the ludicrous
demands of those who reject biological reality.

Stand on the right side of history. Protect our women.
Sincerely,
Anthony D’Ellena

Narragansett



